
User Guide for the Oak National Academy  

 

  

Click the link below to visit the Information for Parents and Pupil page of the National 

Oak Academy website: 

https://www.thenational.academy/information-for-parents-pupils/# 

From the homepage select ‘schedule’ from the top right corner. This takes you to the 

daily activities for English, maths and one other subject. 

 

 

 

Select your child’s year group to be taken to their tasks for the coming week. Remember, if 

they are finding the work too difficult, they can try the work for the year group below. If 

they want to challenge themselves further, they can try the work for the year group above.  

 

 

Click on the lesson you want 

to start and follow the 

instructions. 

You can even access your daily ‘PE with Joe’ lessons from the schedule.  

 

The National Oak Academy also hosts a virtual assembly* which is available every 

Thursday after 11am.  

 
*The assemblies are hosted by YouTube so there may be adverts. The school takes no responsibility for 

the content of these adverts. 

https://www.thenational.academy/information-for-parents-pupils/

